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Br.  Armin  Luistro,  Superior  General  of  the  Institute  of  the  Brothers  of  the
Christian Schools, and his Council, join the numerous calls of Pope Francis, as
well as religious leaders and various faith-based and humanitarian organisations,
for  an  immediate  ceasefire  in  the  current  conflict  in  Gaza  to  guarantee
humanitarian aid and freedom of hostages.

We share the Statement of Br. Armin Luistro and his Council.
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